
 
 
 
 
 

 
Grove House Primary School, Myers Lane, Bradford, BD2 4ED 

Telephone:  (01274) 636921 Email: office@grovehouseprimary.co.uk 

 

 
 

14th January 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Year 4L Trip – Headingley Water Treatment Works 

 
Class 4L will be visiting Headingley Water Treatment Works on Friday 7th February from 12.15pm to approximately 
3.30pm  

 
The visit will include a presentation and a short tour of the works. The trip links closely to our current topic ‘What 
Might Happen in the Future’ and is designed to give the children first-hand experience of how the water cycle occurs 
and how we all contribute to it, enhancing their learning back at school.    

 
We would like children to bring a healthy snack with them to eat during the trip. Full school uniform is required. 
 
The cost of the visit is £5, which covers the cost of the transport to and from the Treatment Works. 
This payment is a voluntary contribution however, should we not receive enough contributions to pay for the trip, we 
may be forced to cancel. 

 
Please sign and return the permission slip by Friday 24th January. Payments must now be made via our online payment 
system ParentPay. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Year 4 teachers 

 

✂……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Year 4L – Headingley Water Treatment Works 

 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the trip to Headingley Water Treatment Works                                         
 

Child’s Name …………………………………………………………………………………………….…………      Class ……………………..….. 
 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………….………………..……….     Date …………………….…… 

 

                    
 


